
 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

Dear Parents, 

We hope you enjoyed a safe and healthy summer!  Listed below are the 

classroom materials that your child will need for third grade: 

 12 #2 pencils (They will need to be replaced often.) 

 Erasers (Cute erasers do not work well.) 

 Zippered Pencil Bag (Boxes are difficult to fit in desks.) 

 24 pack of crayons 

 1 pair of scissors 

 3 glue sticks 

 1 Skinny Expo Marker (Black) 

 1 pack of post-it notes 

 1 yellow highlighter 

 4 wide ruled marble composition books (no spirals, labeled: 

with child’s name and the following subjects- Science/ Social 

Studies, Reading/ Writing Notebook, Math, Music) 

 3 Plastic Folders (labeled: Red for Classwork Folder, Blue for 

Homework, Yellow for Important Papers/Test Folder) 

 A 1-inch White Binder (hard cover) 

 Headphones in a plastic bag labeled with your name (not ear 

buds) *REQUIRED* 

 

General Supplies - These supplies will be used by all students and kept in 

the closet until needed.  Please bring in the following. 

 2 boxes of tissues 

 1 container of disinfecting wipes to wipe off desk tops 

 Optional: 1 roll of paper towels 

 

Don’t forget to work on the summer packet. 

 

During the summer, we encourage you to practice the following with your 

child in addition to the summer packet. 

 Oral reading for fluency and expression 

 Writing in complete sentences and paragraphs 

 Telling time/Counting money 

 Addition/ subtraction facts to 20 must be memorized 

 Multiplication Facts 

 

See you soon! 

Third Grade Teachers 


